
 

The Mall Woonerf and  
Trail Connection 2024

Project overview
Metropolitan Council Environmental 
Services (MCES), operator of the metro area 
wastewater collection and treatment system, 
will replace the existing sewer pipes along 
The Mall between Bde Maka Ska Parkway E 
and Humboldt Avenue with new and larger 
pipes. 

We will be working with the MPRB to replace 
parts of The Mall Park internal roadway 
according to their Southwest Service Area 
Master Plan. Turf/grass will be installed 
between Bde Maka Ska Parkway and Irving 
Avenue after construction is completed. A 
new woonerf (shared street) will be installed 
between Humboldt Avenue and Hennepin 
Avenue,  along with a trail connection to the 
Midtown Greenway.

MPRB will hold two community meetings 
in late 2023 to obtain feedback from the 
community and park visitors regarding 
the trail route and amenities in the park 
area. Final design on these features will be 
completed in spring 2024. Construction work 
is tentatively scheduled to begin summer/
fall 2024 and final restoration will continue 
through 2025.
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Construction activities and schedules are subject to change  
due to weather and other unforeseen circumstances

Project contact information

MCES 
612-439-5225 
info@eastislessewerproject.com  
metrocouncil.org/sewerconstruction/eastisles

MPRB
Colleen O’Dell
612-230-6469 
codell@minneapolisparks.org 
minneapolisparks.org/mallrenovation 


